
Kingsley 

 
 

I adopted Kingsley (formerly “Pugsley”) on 11-6-17 and on his paperwork it listed 
today as his birthday. Just wanted to share some pics and let y’all know he’s 
happy and loved, and we thank your staff for everything you do in regards to 

animal welfare! 

Don’t worry! The card is edible :). 

Roy 


